
We’re excited to be in the midst of our most exciting school year yet. We’ve dug
into the data and research, and made some big changes to our program that are
moving J3 Foundation to the next level. 

We have restructured J3’s Cozy Reading Club's delivery model so we can make
an even greater impact! We added an in-school piece twice a week so we can
offer individualized small group reading instruction to ALL 4th graders reading
below grade level. With this additional piece J3 is can now serve more than 700
students at our existing 16 schools, blowing last year's 340 out of the water!

We are continuing our after school piece 1 day a week. Since the word skills
piece will be delivered during the day, we are able to adjust our staffing,
contributing to massive per-student cost decreases. 

This has positioned us to much more easily attract and serve more schools and
districts in the future, as well as significantly increasing our opportunity for grant
funding.

We see a lot of growth in our future, which means a lot more lives
changed!

Have a great day, and as always…

Thank you for helping us to change the world, one bold-reader at a time!

Joe Blackstone & Jamie Mohn

J3 Foundation Co-Founders
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